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NEW SOUTH WALES HARNESS RACING CLUB

Group One Glory
Barrier Draws

The barrier draws for the “Group One Glory” Meeting to be held at Tabcorp Park 
Menangle on Saturday night 30th April will be conducted during the race meetings 
at the track this Thursday and next Tuesday.

The draws will be conducted for patrons to witness in the Macarthur Pavilion as 
follows:

•	 Christian Cullen NSW Derby (Gr1) at approximately 9pm this Thursday by 
NSWHRC Deputy Chairman Ray Sharman and Director Peter Plummer.

•	 SEW Eurodrive Chariots of Fire (Gr1) at approximately 9.30pm this Thursday by 
NSWHRC Chairman Rex Horne and Director Peter Sullivan.

•	 Australian Pacing Gold Fillies Final (Gr1) at approximately 4.00pm next 
Tuesday by APG Deputy Chairman David Douglas and Secretary John 
Dumesny.

The barriers draws for the Tabcorp Len Smith Mile (Gr1) and Allied Express Rod 
Fitzpatrick Memorial Tatlow Stakes will be conducted in the offices of HRNSW at 
close of acceptances on Wednesday 27th April.

SATURDAY NIGHT - 30TH APRIL 2011

CHRISTIAN
CULLENchariots of fire

Len Smith Mile NSW Derby Final
Rod Fitzpatrick

Memorial


